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U.S. HCO  FRANCHISE 
QUEP1ES 

All letters from HCO Franchise Holders in the U.S. should be ack-
nowledged by postcard on which is mimeo'ed: 

Your letter concerning HCO Franchise matters is being 
forwarded to HCO World  Wide,  located at Ron's International 
Headquarters at Saint Hill Manor, East Grinstead, Sussex, 
England, for answering. 

Thank you, 

HCO Continental U.S. 

It is forbidden for HCO Secs U.S.  to  lay down or answer questions 
about policy until these matters are  better  understood. 

L. RON HUBBARD 

LRH : BG 
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